Mark Rochell

From:

Emma Power <emma.power@theyoutrust.org.uk>

Sent:

08 October 2024 16:56

To:

Mark Rochell

Subject:

Dragonfly Domestic Abuse Workshop

Attachments:

Dragonfly (August 2023).pdf

Good afternoon,

I am contacting you from Paragon. We are the providers of support and education concerning domestic violence and abuse on the Isle of Wight and across the South West of England.

I would like to introduce you to the Dragonfly Project aimed at members of the community. This is a 2.5 to 3-hour free, online workshop focusing on domestic abuse. It explains what domestic abuse is, how it impacts victims and how victims can access support.

Once delegates have completed the workshop they can become dragonfly champions, who are people in the community that can signpost victims to access support.

Workshops are currently being delivered via Microsoft Teams, this is the link: <u>Dragonfly Champion FREE Domestic Abuse Awareness Workshop Tickets, Multiple Dates | Eventbrite</u>. There are plenty of dates to choose from. Alternatively we can provide in person workshops for eight or more participants.

Thank you for your time in reading this, please don't hesitate to contact me if you would like any further information.

Kind regards

Emma

Emma Power ICEP DVA Worker